Update on Support from the Earthquake off the Coast of the Pacific
Ocean in Northeastern Japan

Tokyo, March 29, 2011—Taiheiyo Cement Corporation expresses its heartfelt concern for
everyone affected by the March 11 earthquake off the coast of the Pacific Ocean in northeastern

Japan.

And we are deeply grateful for your expression of sympathy and kindness supports including
relief items.

Taiheiyo Cement Group would like to make an announcement that we will contribute a total of
130 million JPY equivalents by a donation and relief goods in order to make use of support for

sufferers and the stricken area.

Taiheiyo’s thoughts and efforts are focused on the recovery of sufferers as soon as possible.
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